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WorkSafe to Investigate Accident at City Operations Yard 
 
Today, at the City of Parksville’s operations yard, a subcontracted truck driver died while delivering a shipment 
of steel beams as part of the new water treatment construction project. No other employees were involved 
and there is no ongoing safety or environmental risk at the City’s operations yard located on Herring Gull Way 
in the Industrial Park.  
 
Oceanside Detachment RCMP was on scene today and at this time the investigation into the incident is 
currently underway with WorkSafeBC. 
 
The City of Parksville regrets this tragic incident and loss of life and extends our most sincere condolences to 
the driver’s family, friends and colleagues.  
 

### 
 
For more information: 

Debbie Comis, Chief Administrative Officer 
dcomis@parksville.ca 
Direct: 250 954-3068 
Cell: 250 951-3546 
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